
I am writing to add my support to a complete ban on live animal exports or the very least to ensure 
these poor creatures are stunned before they are slaughtered.  It cant be left to the exporters or 
farmers to ensure the humane  treatment of these creatures.  They are only interested in one thing 
and that is money.  Not only do these animals have to endure a horrific death but the sea journey 
over is so traumatic for them.  Cattle and sheep alike.  I support the Geens in their bill and hope that 
something is done about this awful situation sooner rather than later.Lynn Adderson  
 


